
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 --- Community Alert --- 
 

June 6, 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
  
 
This letter is to advise you of an emergent concern within our community.  
 
As a precaution, I am letting you know that two of our female students have reported they had 
been groped by an unknown adult male yesterday near the school. The students were not 
physically hurt. 
 
Surrey RCMP has been notified and is investigating. 
  
I am sharing this information with students and parents so you are aware and can take 
particular precautions as needed in the neighbourhood. 
  
As a reminder, here are some safety tips: 
  

• Don’t take short cuts.  Use main routes…avoid lanes, forested or secluded areas. 
• Walk with friends. 
• Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back. 
• Phone home when leaving a friend’s house and say when you will be home. 
• Trust your instincts and your feelings. 
• Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change. 

  
Please feel free to contact the school if you have questions or concerns. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
  
Rex Hayes, 
Principal 


